
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Auburn Residents  

FROM: Public Services 

RE:   Public Services Weekly Report  

DATE:  Week Ending September 2, 2016 

 

Public Services 

 Townsend Brook Road- scheduled to be completed by 9/30/16. Base pavement 

has been placed, crews working on driveways and ditching/inslope. 

 Pettingill Park- scheduled to be completed by 9/9/16.  Surface pavement has 

been placed.  Striping to be completed in the next couple weeks. 

 Highland Avenue- scheduled to be completed by 9/30/16.  Base pavement has 

been placed, crews working on curbing and sidewalks. 

 South Main Street- scheduled to be completed by 10/28/16.  Stormdrain and 

water main installation continues 

 2017 Hampshire Street Reconstruction- neighborhood meeting scheduled for 

September 8th. 

 Ash Landfill forced sewer main- scheduled to be completed in 2016.  Project in 

design phase 

 Crack Seal Contract- project currently out to bid 

 Park Avenue- Grondin has begun at the Summer Street end of the project 

installing drainage.  The tree clearing for the project is scheduled to begin next 

week.  The completion date for the project is August 2017. 

 

 


